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Ref.: ED/FLI/22/27

Professor O.V Remizov 
Rector
North-Ossetia State Medical Academy 
Ministry of Healthcare of the Russian 
Federation
62019,40 Pushkinskaya Street 
Vladikavkaz
Republic of North Ossetia-Alania 
Russian Federation

14 February 2022

Subject: Renewal of the UNESCO Chair on Health Education for Sustainable 
Development, North-Ossetia State Medical Academy, Russian Federation (ID 
1282).

Dear Professor Remizov,

Dear Chairholder,

We wish to refer to your request for renewal of the Agreement between UNESCO 
and the North-Ossetia State Medical Academy of the Ministry of Healthcare of the 
Russian Federation, concerning the UNESCO Chair on Health Education for 
Sustainable Development established on 15 March 2018.

I am pleased to inform you that UNESCO agrees to renew the above-mentioned 
Agreement for an additional period of four years, until 15 March 2026.

The Chair has carried out a wide range of scientific research, training, information 
and documentation projects, contributing to the United Nations global priorities 
related to health and well-being. The Chair has participated in UNESCO 
conferences, generated publications on medical sciences, and has become a very 
well-known center for training medical personnel and for methodological and 
experimental research for sustainable development in the field of healthcare in the 
Republic of North Ossetia-Alania and in the region.

The Chair is invited to strengthen its cooperation with the UNESCO Education 
Sector to prioritize activities that are more relevant to UNESCO's Education 
Sector-specific priorities and fully contribute to the linkages between Health and 
Education issues, promoting health and well-being in and through education. We 
also encourage the Chair to expand its academic outreach to institutions in the 
Global South and to strengthen its cooperation with other existing UNESCO Chairs 
on health and sustainable development.
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I am enclosing a new standard UNESCO Chair logo for the use of this Chair.

Kindly note that the enclosed generic UNESCO Chair logo must be used as is, 
alone and independently, without any other elements placed next to or around it. 
In addition, this Chair's own logo should not be juxtaposed to the UNESCO logo.

I kindly remind you that the use of the UNESCO Chair logo is limited to the period 
covered by the renewed Agreement. Moreover, all publications, papers and 
documents should carry the following disclaimer and an electronic copy or URL 
link sent to

“The authors are responsible for the choice and presentation of information 
contained in this... as well as for the opinions expressed therein, which are not 
necessarily those of UNESCO and do not commit the Organization”

A mid-term report is due by March 2024 followed by a final report by March 2026. 
Reports should follow the UNESCO template available at

Finally, I invite you and the Chair’s team to contact Mr. Yong Feng Liu, Project 
Officer, Section of Health and Education, Education Sector of UNESCO (e-mail. 
vf.liu@unesco.org) who has been identified as this Chair’s focal point at UNESCO 
to explore further possible cooperation. For all other issues, please contact the 
UNITWIN Programme team at unitwinfltunesco.om.

I wish this UNESCO Chair full success in achieving its objectives.

Yours sincerely,

Director
Future of Learning and Innovation
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